
THE COUNTDOWN TO NCYC 2019 CONTINUES!

NFCYM Welcomes Bishop Perez!

The National Federation for Catholic Youth Ministry (NFCYM) is pleased to
announce Bishop Nelson Perez from the Diocese of Cleveland as their new

Episcopal Liaison. Bishop Perez’s three-year term begins November 2019. The
Episcopal Liaison serves as an advocate for NFCYM and for youth ministry with
the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops. Bishop Perez will be joining

nearly 20,000 youth for NCYC as part of his first duties as Episcopal Liaison.

Final Payments Due August 1!

Don't forget that the final payment ($350 per pilgrim) is due by
August 1! Please check final payment sheets to make sure

there are no other outstanding payments.
Outstanding forms are also being accepted now!

NCYC 2019 Boxed Lunch Ordering

The Office of Evangelization Catechesis will be
providing boxed lunches from Le Peep for

https://www.facebook.com/NationalCatholicYouthConference/
https://www.facebook.com/NationalCatholicYouthConference/videos/2039901326037018/
https://www.facebook.com/NationalCatholicYouthConference/videos/2121346807892469/
https://files.constantcontact.com/5ecec582301/278e2759-3876-4dd4-aff9-9115087425d4.pdf


Thursday, November 21 (first day of
conference).
The online order form is now active and can be found here.

Boxed lunch orders must be complete by September 1!

Group Leader Meet-Ups

Formal and informal “meet-ups” to ask questions, receive
clarification and network with other group leaders are

coming!

Informal

August 14 (3:00 p.m.)
St. Bernard's School of

Theology & Ministry
Room A

Following Strengthen Your Core
Ministry Day

September 19 (2:30 p.m.)
Club 86 in Geneva

At the conclusion of Fall Days

Formal

October 20 (12:00 p.m.)
Parish of the Holy Family-

St. Jude Church
This will be a group leader meeting

followed by the Parent Pilgrim
gathering. You are invited and
expected to join us this day!

NFCYM Releases NCYC 2019 Schedule!

NFCYM has released a preliminary schedule of events for NCYC
2019! The schedule will continue to evolve over the next few

months. You can find the schedule of the events here.

More NCYC Pilgrims?
Space on our six buses is almost full! Before
adding more pilgrims to your parish group,
please contact Mark and Leslie to find out if there

is still space or if the pilgrims will be added to the waiting list. If
our waiting list reaches 25 pilgrims, a seventh bus will be
added.

https://conta.cc/2N9cwyU
http://www.ncyc.info/schedule


Have Questions? Contact Leslie or Mark.


